
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Correction to OLG INFO 2024-16 

 

In announcing the Office of Loan Guarantee Fiscal Year End Closure, the OLG INFO 

2024-16 incorrectly stated that the Section 184, 184A and Title VI programs will cease 

issuing case numbers during the closeout period.  These programs will continue to issue 

case numbers during the close out period and will cease issuing cohort numbers during 

this time. A corrected DLL 2024-08 is posted on the ONAP website and can be found 

here. 
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OLG INFO 2024-17 August 26, 2024 

https://www.hud.gov/sites/dfiles/PIH/documents/DLL_2024-08_FYE_Closure.pdf

